
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
6th March 2023 
 
Dear Parent or Carer,  

 

Comic Relief Fundraising - Friday 17th March 2023 

Red Nose Day 2023 is just around the corner and it would be wonderful for us all to get involved 
and have something fun to look forward to! 
  
At BMS we are planning to raise funds through a non-uniform day. Every year we are overwhelmed 
by your kind donations to this charity and we again ask for a voluntary donation no matter how big 
or small for your child coming into school in alternative clothes to their uniform.  
 

Let’s make Red Nose Day 2023 the best day ever! 
 
This year more than ever, we need to use our kindness to help people live free from poverty, 
violence and discrimination. We have the power to change lives for those who need it most. 
 
We really appreciate your support and hope that you’ll have fun helping us raise funds for the Comic 
Relief charity!  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
Madame N Baron 
French Teacher 


